
The last two months have been filled with exciting and joyful things: the steady work on the construction project, the 
meeting of new people at our Islam sessions, the spreading of love and cheer at Rockdale.   All of these things fit well 
into our yearlong theme of jubilee, but we stand on the cusp of Lent, a season known more for austerity and           
repentance than outright joy.  How are we to continue our jubilee?  Do we put it on hold?   
 

Under the solemnity of Lent runs a joy deeper than any sort of transient happiness.   Lent is dominated by a call to 
repent, by kneeling and ashes, confession and humility, but all repentance is undertaken in the assumption that God 
forgives.  We spend the season returning to God by remembering who we are, how we mess up, and also how God 
longs to forgive us and draw us close.  Lent is a season to change our focus from the things that make us happy       
day-to-day-or the things that make us unhappy- and to seek out the deeper joy of knowing Godõs love and              
forgiveness.  Knowing Godõs love and that God forgives our every sin brings us to a new place, a place of freedom,    
a place of rejoicing, a place of peace.  There we find jubilee that nothing can change- not height nor depth, not the 
present, past, or future, not even death.  Jesus Christ is with us through every change in this life and the next,           
offering us grace, love, and peace.   
 

As we kneel in confession, may we know the strength of him who raises us up.   As we seek repentance, may we 
plunge deeper into the joy of knowing Jesus Christ.  In the smearing of ashes on our foreheads, may we find joy      
and jubilee. 
 

In Christ, 

     

   Save the Date!     
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Dear Friends,  

Melinda  

Covenant Players 
 
They will be joining 

us on Sunday,  
March 9th. 

Self-Defense 
 

The ECW will be       
sponsoring a class   

on March 8th 

Icons in Lent 
 
Learn about and write 

your own icon. Sessions 
begin March 11th. 

5th Forums 
 

Presentation and 
potluck brunch on 

March 30th. 
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Worshipping with the Elderly 

 

 

Melinda will be leading worship at DuBois Nursing Home (2p) and Christ the King Manor 

(3p) on Sunday March 2nd.  If you have never come along, it is really a delightful time.  

Please let her know if you will be able to come along and share Christõs love with the     

folks at either or both homes.  

 

 

 

 

Icons in Lent 

 

 

Fr. Mark Meholick of St. Nicolas Orthodox Church will be leading us in writing icons every 

Tuesday in Lent, beginning March 11 and ending April 8 from 6:30-7:30p.  Fr. Mark will 

teach us about icons and then following his instruction, we will each reproduce an icon.   

No artistic ability is necessary, so come join in the experience and invite a friend along!   

The cost is $20 and includes all the supplies necessary.  Please sign up in the undercroft   

and give your payment to Melinda at least one week before the first class.   

 

 

 

 

5th Forums 

 

 

This year we will be having Fifth Sunday Forums.  After worship, we will have a potluck 

brunch, and then Melinda will offer a presentation on a topic of interest.  The first 5th      

Forum will be Sunday March 30 and the presentation will be on the History of the         

Episcopal Church.  Far from dull, this presentation will feature not only a killer             

PowerPoint, but a host of interesting people and relevant information.   

Hope to see you there!  
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Learn Self  Defense 

 

 

On March 8th, from 10-11:30a, the ECW will be sponsoring a self defense class in the           

undercroft.  People of all ages are invited, and there is no cost.  This is a great opportunity,    

so come join us! 

 

 

 

 

Covenant Players 

 

 

The Covenant Players drama team will be joining us Sunday March 9th.   Most of the time we 

reflect on the readings in worship through a sermon, but this is the opportunity to reflect on 

the readings through drama.  I hope you and a friend will be able to join us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safe Guarding Godõs Children 

 

 

Church of Our Saviour will host a Safe Guarding Godõs Children course on Saturday       

March 15th.  This is an excellent opportunity for members to be certified in the proper care of       

children; the more of us who know how to protect our children from harm, the better.      

Please email Joann Piatko at jpiatko@dionwpa.org to reserve your spot. 
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Holy Week Schedule 
 

Ash Wednesday March 5th 7:30a
  and 6p 
 

Maundy Thursday April 17th 6p 

                                  with light meal at 5:15p 
 

Good Friday April 18th 6p 
 

Great Vigil of Easter April 19th 8p 
 

Easter Sunday April 20th 9a 

   

 

 

 

ECW Meeting 
 

ECW will hold their meeting on April 30th. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your Calendars 

 
Planting Day May 3rd 

Treasures in the Trunk May 31st 

Laundry Love June 28th 

Free Lunch July 26th 

Dinner September 10th 

Pet Blessing Service October 2nd 

Church without Walls October 4th 

Holiday Shopping December 7th 

 

 

 

 

Website 

  

Church of Our Saviour website is up and 

running. Check it out, there is something for 

everyone. Feedback is welcomed. The web  

address is www.duboisepiscopal.org. 

 

 

 

 

The Great Vigil of  Easter 
 

 

Melinda is seeking some volunteers who are interested 

in planning or participating in the Great Vigil of    

Easter, Saturday April 19th at 8p.  Please let her know  

if you are interested. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stations of  the Cross 
 

 

John and Linda Henry will lead the Stations of the 

Cross. The stations will be held on Wednesdays: 

March 12th and 19th, and April 2nd and 9th. They 

will start at 12p. 

 

 

 

 

 

Steeped in the Word 

 

 

Join us Wednesdays at 9a at Stewõs Brew for Steeped 

in the Word.  We are currently exploring different  

characters from the Bible, looking at their lives and 

learning how God was present so we can better     

look at our lives and see how God is present.       

Each session stands on it own, so pop by and          

see whatõs percolating! 
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BirthdaysBirthdays   

AnniversariesAnniversaries   

April  
 

 9 John & Donna Wells 
 12 Bill & Heather Chase 
 17 Mark & Karen Markievich 
 18 Terry & Pat Allen 
 23 Curtis (Buster) & Judy Aughenbaugh 
 30 Dan & Laura Reed 

March April  
 1 Joe Saricks 9 Shirley Ruttinger 
 4 Rob McFadden  Morgan Carnahan 
 7 Anthony Chase 13 Sean DuBois 
 9 Alex Chezosky 15 Donna Wells 
 19 Dan Woods 21 Chelsea Mortimer 
 20 Jackie Mithcell 23 Sandy Bailey 
 21 Phil Engle 22 Gail Mizner 
 23 John Wells 24 Charmaine Dungey 
 30 Susanne Waitkus 
 31 Ruth Longfritz  


